September 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

New Jersey school districts are required by statute (N.J.S.A. 18A: 7C-6.6) to annually notify parents or guardians by October 1 of any statewide student assessment or commercially developed standardized assessment that will be administered over the course of the school year.

The assessments included in the <u>linked table</u> include all state-mandated testing that the district is obligated to administer this year. Additional information about selected district testing is also provided via links in the table.

Regards,

Dr. Matthew Bolton Deputy Superintendent